
Martha’s Vineyard Horse Council Minutes

10/17/24

The meeting was called to order at 6:00 P.M.

In attendance: Julie Flanders, Clare Harrington, Jen Rand, Porter Fraser, Vickie Thurber, 

Sean, Margaret


Old Business:  

Secretary’s Report 

Treasurer’s Report: 

Pace Ride Tally  9/24

Total Riders - 17

New Members - 12

 

Scholarship Fund - $555.00

Membership Fees - $240.00

Expense (DORM) -  $40.00

Total Amount - $755.00


Fall Fuzzy Tally 10/24


Total Riders - 22

New Members - 13


Entry Fees - $1,300.00

Membership -   $295.00

Donation (SF) $100.00

Expense (JF) - $300.00


Total  - $13,95.00


Committee Updates:  

Dressage: We still need someone to head this committee.


Hunter: The Fall Fuzzy was held on October 6th and was well attended.


Trail/Pace Ride: The event was held on September 29th with 17 riders participating. 
Thank you to Stephanie Dreyer for organizing this!


Education: Vickie reported that we need to pay one night’s stay for Dr. Lockwood when 
he comes to give his talk on November 6th.  The amount of $200 was approved to 
cover this cost. Julie, Clare and Nina volunteered to organize refreshments for the night 
of the presentation.
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LAERC: Laura Plunkett reported that housing is still available for a new vet.


Jen Rand reminded everyone that some of the jump poles need to be stored for the 
winter.


The meeting was adjourned at 6:36 P.M.



